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Tuesday June 27, 2023 
 
Dear MJ Families, 
 
Thank you to all the families who participated in the End-of-Year picnic this year.  The weather 
held and it was a great event despite some last-minute cancellations.   
 
A huge thank you to the parents and students who volunteered to run stations at the event and 
took part in the planning and organization of the event.  It was truly a team effort and the MJ 
community rallied to support! 
 
The School Council is always looking for new members and parents who are interested in 
helping out.  Look for information about next year's council in the first few weeks of 
September.  We welcome input and participation from all our families and the council is a very 
fun group! 
 
Wishing everyone a healthy and safe summer vacation. 
 
MJ School Council  
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